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Connecting the facilities  
to the main water supply
What we'll be doing
We're getting ready to connect the new soccer facility  
on Templestowe Road to the main water supply. 
There will not be any disruption to your water supply 
during these works.

Where and when we'll be working
We'll be working from early October for approximately 
3 days on the Templestowe Road service lane opposite 
27-59 Templestowe Road, Bulleen - the site of the former 
Bulleen Driving Range.

We will be working from 9.30am to 3.30pm.

What this means for you
While the water main works are underway, you may notice:

	– Increased noise from machinery and equipment 

	– Increased dust  

	– Increased activity with extra workers and construction 
vehicles on site

	– Some impacts to service lane access between 
Rosemont Drive and Helene Street.

To ensure your safety and the safety of workers, please 
follow all signage and instructions.

Managing impacts
We carefully manage our works to avoid impacts to the 
local community and environment.

This includes:

	– Working outside of peak traffic times where possible

	– Securing worksites with fencing

	– Minimising noise at the source

	– Using traffic controllers to help residents access  
their properties.

New Bulleen Soccer Facilities
Works Notice 

SEPTEMBER 2023

Changes to speed limits  
and road closures
During the three days of works, the speed limit near the site 
entrance will change from 60 km/h to 40 km/h.

Templestowe Road will remain open to traffic in both 
directions with the assistance of traffic controllers, and 
bollards will be installed to protect workers on the southern 
side of Templestowe Road.

These works will affect access to the service lane between 
Rosemont Drive and Helene Street. Traffic controllers will  
be in place to help residents access their properties.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during  
this time. 

Upcoming permanent  
speed change
Following completion of the new soccer facilities there  
will be a permanent speed change on Templestowe Road.

The 60 km/h zone will be extended along Templestowe Road 
from Robert Street to Sheahans Road.

This speed reduction will make it safer to enter and exit the new 
facilities once they open to the public in the first half of 2024.

Our community engagement team is available by calling 
1800 105 105 (call anytime) to discuss these works if you 
have any questions.  
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding 
throughout these works.



For languages other than  
English please call 9209 0147

Per lingue diverse dall'inglese  
Chiamare il numero 9209 0147

Για γλώσσες εκτός της αγγλικής  
Καλέστε το 9209 0147

如需获取英语以外的其它语言
的协助，请致电9209 0147。

northeastlink.vic.gov.au
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
@nelpvic

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. 
If you need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

Schedule is subject to change. Visit northeastlink.vic.gov.au/works for schedule changes. 
For more information call 1800 105 105 or visit the Hub at 17 Watsonia Road, Watsonia.
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